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13 July 2020 
 
Dear Year 11 student, 
 
Now that we are almost at the official end of what has been a very strange year, I hope 
that you have all stayed well and have been finding ways to keep yourself busy over 
these past few months. I wanted to take a moment to thank you for all the hard work you 
have put in over the past 5 years. As your Key Stage Director, it has been an absolute 
pleasure to get to know you and see you grow into young adults and I look forward to 
hearing about your future successes.  
 
Results Day - Thursday 20th August. 
 

As you know, centre assessed grades have already been submitted, both you and staff 
are waiting to see the ‘calculated grades’ awarded by the Exam Boards. I can now share 
the arrangements for Results Day, which due to the current situation have had to be 
revised in line with Government guidelines. We will be allocating time slots for collection 
based on form groups, this allows us to minimise the number of students on site at any 
given time.  The table below indicates the time slot allocated to each form group, 
therefore it is imperative this is adhered to, to ensure the correct results envelopes are 
available.  
 
Key staff will also be there, available for one-to-one personal discussions, and to 
support you as needed. However, all arrangements will be in accordance with the 
necessary social distancing measures. Both Mrs Whelan and Mrs Mann will be available 
for Sixth Form conversations and Nikki Corben from Prospects will also be there. I will 
be on hand as well and hope to see as many of you as possible at the times below.  
 
Please note that should you choose not to come in for your results on the 20th August 
that no third-party collections will be allowed at this time. Any results that are not 
collected on the day will be posted out in the afternoon. Results will also be emailed to 
your school email addresses at noon. Please ensure you can access your account as 
they cannot be sent to parents. Any email issues please contact Mrs Brewill on 
rbrewill@westonfavellacademy.org 
 
Collection times by Tutor Group:  
 

Tu 1 & 2 Mrs Cool-Hopkins & Mr Gyan 9.30am 

Tu 3,4 and 9 Mr Williams, Mr Clarke & Mr Perez 10am 

Tu 5 & 6 Mr Phipp & Mrs Sauvageot 10.30am 

Tu 7 & 8 Mrs Henderson & Miss Rowlands 11am 

Tu 10 & Calm Mrs Walsh & Calm 11.30am 

Tu 11 & 12 Mrs Shellard & Ms Olatunji 12pm 
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Uniform  
 

Should you have any uniform that is still in good condition that could be donated to the 
school store we would really appreciate it, this includes ties, jumpers, PE kit and any 
black trousers. A large box will be provided on the day for students to drop any 
donations in.  In return you will receive a voucher for an ice cream. 
 
Hoodies & School photos 
 

All hoodies and school photos that were ordered will be available to collect on results 
day. Again, you must collect these in person, you will not be allowed to collect anyone 
else’s. 
 
Prom 
 
We are still looking to hold a Prom when the time is safe to do so, so that we are able to 
celebrate your end of chapter.  Plans are currently being drawn up for this to be held at 
a later date, no idea when but we are determined it will happen! We have asked you to 
complete a form to register your interest, if you have NOT done this, please click here to 
let us know if you would be interested in attending a prom.   
 
Future plans 
 
If you have applied for Weston Favell Sixth Form, you should have received 
confirmation from Mrs Mann and also received the bridging work, this is vital work for 
you to complete over the summer. 
If you have not received bridging work or you are considering a late application to the 
Sixth form please contact Mrs Mann:  Lmann@westonfavellacademy.org . 
 
Please can you complete the form in this link (click here). This will give us vital 
information of where you are heading after Year 11, we have to report on all student 
destinations as a legal requirement, so would very much appreciate this being 
completed by the end of July.  
 
If you are unsure of your destination point after results day, we will have career 
guidance available on the day or please contact Nikki our careers advisor at  
nikki.corben@prospects.co.uk  
 
We need to report on your Future plans, so please can you complete this Future Plan 
form as soon as possible.  
 
If you have any concerns, or need to update us, please do get in touch with your Form 
Tutor, Miss Howes or myself. I will say now, for the Summer: stay well, keep safe and 
enjoy your summer. 
 
All the best 
 
Miss Kyle 
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Director of Key Stage 4. 
 


